
From: Stephen Cross  

Sent: 14 September 2016 13:32 
To: Sam Holder 

Subject: Re: SoCG Kings Hill FINAL 130916 (2).doc 

 

Dear Sam, 
 
I approve the Statement of Common Ground, for the Kings Hill Site H43 as referenced above 
to be allocated in the Local Plan, between this Council, Coventry City Council, Warwickshire 
County Council and the Developer Consortium  
 
Regards 
Stephen Cross 
Development Portfolio Holder 
Town & District Councillor for Warwick - Woodloes 
email: stephen.cross@warwickdc.gov.uk  
 
 

 
From: Sam Holder 
Sent: 14 September 2016 12:57 
To: Stephen Cross 
Cc: Dave Barber 
Subject: SoCG Kings Hill FINAL 130916 (2).doc  
  
Hello Cllr Cross 
  
Please find attached a copy of the proposed Statement of Common Ground for the site at Kings Hill. 
It is now accepted as the final draft, although there are still a few points to be ironed out with the 
County Council, but apart from that it is ready to be submitted. Dave suggested I send it to you now 
to allow you to have sight of it – we are happy with it as it stands and any subsequent minor changes 
that might be required can be picked up as an addendum if necessary.  
  
If you are happy to endorse it, please could you send me an e-mail to that effect this afternoon once 
you have considered it? 
Many thanks, 
  
  
Samantha Holder 
Senior Planning Officer (Policy) 
  
Planning Policy, Development Services, Warwick District Council, Riverside House,  
Milverton Hill, Royal Leamington Spa, CV32 5HZ 
  
Tel. 01926 456330 www.warwickdc.gov.uk/planning 
  
* Please don’t print this email unless you really need to. 
  
  

 

mailto:stephen.cross@warwickdc.gov.uk
www.warwickdc.gov.uk/planning

